
 
 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR 
 
 
 

25th November 2009  :  Mining Projects Group Limited (ASX  :  MPJ) is pleased to announce 
the appointment to the board of Christopher Taylor in the capacity of Director of Exploration. 
 

Chris holds a MBA and BSc (Honours) Major in Geology and is a Member of the Australian 
Institute of Mining and Metallurgy and a Member of the Society of Economic Geologists.  
Chris has previously held senior roles as Exploration Geologist and Consulting Geologist to a 
number of Australian and international mining companies including Newcrest Mining Limited, 
Delta Gold Limited, Gutnick Resources N.L. and Range River Gold N.L. 
 

It is proposed that Chris will take a leading role in directing and implementing the exploration 
activities of the Company and overseeing the introduction of new mining projects and 
opportunities. 
 

 

For And On Behalf Of The Board 

 
Bryan Frost 
Executive Chairman 
 
 
 
For Further Information Visit: www.miningprojectsgroup.com.au  
 

Or contact: 
Richard Revelins   Executive Director 
Telephone:   +61 (3) 9824 8166  
Fax:        +61 (3) 9824 8161 

 

http://www.miningprojectsgroup.com.au/

